St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Advent Term 3 - 2015

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents.

I have been spending time in all the classes this week. It has been most enjoyable especially when you observe excitement in their discovery. You should all receive an envelope full of letters this week about forthcoming events and a ballot for Parent Governor elections. Please look out for these in book bags.

Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen **1**st **October – 7pm** Headteacher Induction Mass followed by refreshments in the school.

2nd October – CAFOD Family Fast Day

9th October – Diocesan Schools' Mass in Dunstable - Y 5/6

13th **October** – Prospective Parents' Open Morning- Reception intake 2016

20th October – Year 6 -Young Citizens at Daventry
 21st October – Years 3 /4 Rugby World Cup Visit
 23rd October – School Mass at Church – Harvest Thanksgiving

Visit Details in separate letter

Book Bags and PE Kits

We ask for your support in ensuring your child only brings to school a book bag, lunch bag (if needed) and a PE Kit bag. Some children are bringing in large heavy bags, which are causing problems in the small cloakroom space. There is no need for lots of extra kit to be brought in for after school clubs, their school PE kit should suffice. Musical instruments are to be stored in the Den.

I thank you in anticipation of your support.

PTA Event - 9th October 2015

We are delighted to be hosting an "Evening with Matt Dickinson" next Friday. Tickets are available from the school office for £10 and supper is included. Please do support what should be a most enjoyable evening.

Matt will be talking about his adventures as a film maker and his Everest climb.

Harvest Fast Day - 2nd October

Brighten Up our world this Harvest and make a difference to the lives of others. For a £1 donation children can come to school in bright colours.

Proceeds to CAFOD. Advance NoticeOn Friday there may be congestion with parking

On Friday there may be congestion with parking due to a funeral service at 2pm at the Church.

Trust



Trust must be earned. If we do not trust someone it is very hard to build a good friendship with them.

Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk